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Tuesday 1st December 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
First of all, happy first day of Advent – it is always such a special time of the year at All 
Saints’. I am very much looking forward to seeing and sharing with you all our Nativity. It 
is the first time that I remember our school coming together for a whole-school 
performance, albeit through the wonders of technology to combine ‘bubbles’.  
 
 
Reading ebooks 
 
As you will see from the following survey link, I am considering purchasing our children 
access to electronic reading books. These will be books for Reception to Year 6 
children, from our school reading scheme and more. This consideration comes from 
research that shows digital reading access can increase reading enjoyment, reading 
attainment and reading progress in children.  
 
As you will appreciate, this online access has a cost implication and so we would like a 
decision to be made that best suits our school and home communities, and well as 
considering how regularly this resource will be utilised. If you have time, please 
complete this quick, six-question long survey to help with this decision and it would be 
most appreciated.  
 
https://tinyurl.com/ASreadingsurvey  
 
To confirm, if we do purchase an ebook licence, all digital reading will be in addition to 
(as opposed to replacing) paper books. We all firmly believe that nothing replaces the 
joy of turning a page or visiting a great book shop!  
 
Thank you for your time with this survey.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Jamie Stuttard  
 
 
 
 

https://tinyurl.com/ASreadingsurvey

